Communication to Presidents of Belgian, Czech Republic, French, Italian Netherlands, Portugal, Spain, Hungarian associations.


Dear [Name],

I am contacting you in relation the European Commission’s current exercise to conduct a “transparency exercise” of regulated professions across EU member states. You may have read something of this in the EU Monitor of August 2015: http://www.eahp.eu/news/EU-monitor/eahp-eu-monitor-25-august-2015

We are interested to know if any contact has been made with [NAME OF ASSOCIATION] by the [NAME OF COUNTRY] Government, or its relevant agencies, in order to ensure the accurate description of hospital pharmacy regulation for the updated pan-European database.

The matter is of some interest to the Common Training Framework project, as EU legislation mandates that a profession must be regulated in order to benefit from this automatic recognition tool. Demonstration of the status of hospital pharmacy’s regulation in [COUNTRY] within the database would therefore be a welcome development, and reference point for the project.

Should you have received no communication from your Government on this topic we recommend prompting officials and include in attachment a potential generic email that could form a basis.

From our mapping of national competent authorities we understand a potential point of communication in [country] to be: [INSERT]

I trust all of this is reasonably clear, but please do not hesitate to contact me if not.

Kind regards,

Richard Price



---   

TEMPLATE LETTER


Dear [INSERT NAME],

I am contacting you in relation to the European Commission’s ongoing exercise to perform a transparency exercise in relation to the status of regulated professions across Europe.

I understand from hospital pharmacy colleagues in other countries liaison has been conducted between their Government and the profession to ensure an accurate picture of the status of hospital pharmacy regulated is submitted.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I therefore wanted to check with you what assistance our association might be able to provide in ensuring that the description of hospital pharmacy regulation in [COUNTRY] is indeed as accurate as it might be.

I look forward to your response and engaging with your Department further on this important matter.

Kind regards,

etc
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